
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

           

 

            

 

 
         

  

          

 

 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

Issue No.10 

 Nov 9th, 2023 

Dinner Menu – 

Week 4 

 

School Football 
 The season kicked off for our football team yesterday at a 

sunny but cold Rugby Avenue. We had lots of new faces 
representing the school and they were all amazing! Gorran 

are in a competitive league but, with some great 
performances, managed 2 wins and 3 draws. Well done to 
Daniel, Sam, James, Jake, Bradley, John, Amos, James and 

Oscar. Our next fixture is on 6th December.  
 

What’s On 
Monday –  
Piano 
Choir 3:15-4pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday –  
Swimming  
Piano  
Music Club 2-4pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday –  
Running Club 3:15-
4pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Thursday –  
Boys Hockey 3:15-4pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Library Van 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stars of the Week 
P1/2- Oakley for being a 

wonderful friend. Lucy for super 
work on number. 

 
P3/4- LilY for great work with 
adding and subtracting with split 

partitioning. Francis for super 

work with numeracy.   
 

P5/6- Felicity & Isaac for 
showing Mrs F lots of kindness. 

Emily for being very helpful 
around the classroom. 

 

P7- Mea for super work at all 

times. Thomas for taking part 

enthusiastically in WAU topics. 

Dates for you Diary 
23.11.23 – School 

Photographer. 
11.12.23 December – 

Christmas Carol 
Service 10am in 

Aghadowey 
Presbyterian Church 
 3.2.24– PTA Tractor 

Run. 

Cash for Clobber 
Thank you for sending in your 

unwanted ‘clobber’.  A simple act 
of recycling has raised £££ for our 

PTA. 

Starting Primary 1 in 2024 
Do you, or someone you know, have a child who will be ready to start 
P1 in 2024? We are hosting several open events to allow you to come 

and see what Gorran has to offer.  
Parents are welcome to book a tour of the school with the principal 

during the month of December.  
We will then have an open afternoon on Wednesday 10th January 2024 

from 3:30-4:30pm.  
The ‘EA Admission Portal’ is open, online, from 9th January – 26th 

January.  
To book an appointment, or if you have any questions, please get in 

touch on - 
Tel: 028 7086 8571  

Email: gorranps@gmail.com 
Please encourage anybody you know who has a pupil ready to start P1 

to come and consider joining the Gorran Family. 

Primary 7  
We are immensely proud of all our P7 

pupils who have been working 
particularly hard in class during the first 
term. Some children will be sitting their 
first SEAG entrance exam on Saturday 
morning. We have every confidence 

that they will go in and give it their all. 
From all the staff and pupils at Gorran –  

GOOD LUCK!  

Remembrance Sunday 
Members from Primary 7 

will attend a service of 
remembrance at the 

cenotaph on Sunday and lay 
a poppy wreath on behalf of 

the school community. 
 

 Tomorrow is the last day to 
purchase poppies and 

merchandise. 
Thank you.    


